llI.(eri O'Brien

== _——u}
From: Steve Wells <firewells7@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 4:15 PM
To: Keri O'Brien
Cc: City Clerk
Subject: Variance for 3725 Paula Avenue

I am writing in response to the variance for 3725 Paula Avenue, | approve of the variance as the addition to be done will
be great for the home and will be also for the neighborhood. The family there are great people and the addition in
question will help them be able to live better as they are a large family. Help keep locals in Key West by approving there
application.

Thank You
Steve Wells
3734 Paula Avenue

Sent from my iPad



Meeting: u Aryancl
Date: G-/& ~20

Under penalties of perjury, | declare that | have read the foregoing statement and that
the facts stated in it are true.

Signature:

Y

Print Name: kg)'le«Ue.Vl S. Ajf//s Sr

Address or Organization: A/o meowue, J73Y /eo.u //:. /éuen@e_
Date: (. — /&-20 .ot Fl# 3500

Please provide this form, along with your written statement, to the City of Key West
Clerk's Office by 3:00 PM of the date of the meeting. Please contact 305-809-3832
with any questions. Thank you.



